
 

8 July 2020 
 
Dr. Manijeh Razegh 
Northwestern University 
Center for Quantum Devices 
2220 Campus Dr, Cook Hall Room 4051 
Evanston IL 60208-0001 
 
Dear Dr. Manijeh Razegh: 

Congratulations! The Optical Society (OSA) is pleased to inform you that your paper, High 
power continuous wave operation of single mode quantum cascade lasers up to 5 W 
spanning λ∼3.8-8.3 µm, has been chosen for inclusion in Spotlight on Optics.  

Spotlight on Optics (Spotlight) showcases research produced in our journals—research and 
information that would be impossible without your talent and contribution. Your paper is in 
excellent company. Only two papers are highlighted from our respective journals each month 
from among the scores of fine articles published. Our journals are foremost in the field, with 
consistently high Institute for Scientific Information (ISI) rankings among the top 20. 

We invite you to visit the page (http://www.osapublishing.org/spotlight/) and see this column 
and your contribution to it—making comments on your paper or on another Spotlight article 
that may interest you.  A large part of Spotlight’s purpose is to encourage comments among 
authors and readers. Feel free to enhance the reader experience by providing not only 
comments about your paper but also a link to pertinent supplemental material.   

Again, congratulations on being in the “Spotlight!” We are proud to highlight work that has 
made our journals a sought-after commodity. We thank you for your continued interest in and 
support of our publications. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Nolan 
Deputy Executive Director and Chief Publishing Officer 

http://www.osapublishing.org/spotlight/

